
Just Announced:  Springfield Youth Hockey forming for 2014-15 hockey season!   
 

The NTPRD Chiller is excited to announce that we are forming the Springfield Youth Hockey 
Association which will begin play this Fall! We are planning to form recreational hockey teams for 
Mites (2006-07 birth years), Squirts (2004-05 birth years) and PeeWees (2002-03 birth years) for the 
coming season.  
 

Teams will be coached and managed under guidance of NTPRD Chiller and will be rostered through 
USA Hockey under the Columbus Ice Hockey Club for the coming season. 
 

League Features: 
e Focus on fun and recreation 
e Nicest home rink in the state! 
e Convenient practice and game times 
e Quality coaching and professional management 
e Quality recreational competition 
e Team website 
e Uniforms included 
e Great NTPRD Chiller discounts including skate sharpening, Stick & 

Puck and Public Skate Admissions, Hockey School discounts and more! 

 

League Details (subject to change): 
e League play: November 1, 2014 to mid-February, 2015 
e Practices: 15-20 
e Games: 10-12. Most games on “home ice” with some travel to 

Columbus, Dublin and Athens in order to play home and away games 
with those teams. 

e Player Fees: $300-400 depending on roster size. Cost includes uniform 
and all ice time, refs, games, etc. We will look to offset those costs 
with sponsorship and fundraising and will implement a three-payment 
plan with season deposits of $100 due by September 15, 2014. 
Additional fees may be incurred if teams elect to participate in 
tournaments, but parents will have the vote on whether or not those 
opportunities take place. 

 

If you are interested in joining Springfield Youth Hockey or hearing  
more about our program, contact Hockey Director Rob Schriner – 
rschriner@thechiller.com or 614-791-9999 x125. 
 

Be a part of history as we form the first-ever youth hockey teams based out of Springfield! 

NTPRD Chiller 
301 W. Main St. 

Springfield, OH 45504 
937-323-RINK (7465) 

www.ntprdChiller.com 

mailto:rschriner@thechiller.com

